
       WGC SUMMER MEETING - HIGH POST GOLF CLUB- WED 19 JUNE 2024

13 x 4 Man teams arrived at High Post Golf Club for the Summer Meeting.  The 
Summer Weather also arrived and we were treated to Sun and a light wind.

The Day Commenced with a light snack of Sandwiches and Chips, and the banter 
amongst all the players were of the usual high standard.    

The First Team teed off at 1205 and set a brisk pace which others were able to 
follow, although one must estimate how many balls were discarded around the 
course (some could be accused of “Fly Tipping”)

Due to the Heat we decided to make it casual for the meal, which consisted of Beef 
or Chicken and mushroom pie with seasonal vegetables and gravy, followed by 
Sticky Toffee Pudding and cream.

After the meal the banter,  and the what I could of scored stories followed, before the 
Prize Giving which was done by the WGC Captain, Ian, assisted by Ian and Mike.   
The results are:

The Tom Sherry Trophy. (3 out of 4 Scores to count - Par 108 points)

1st place: Erlestoke GC 111 points (Tom Sherry Trophy)

2nd place: Upavon GC 110 points

3rd Place: High Post GC 109 points

Nearest the Pin Hole 5 Tim Harding Kingsdown GC

Nearest the Pin Hole 8 Andy Lake Hampworth GC

Nearest the Pin Hole 11 Fraser Weir Upavon GC

Nearest the Pin Hole 17 David Spaven                Salisbury & South 
Wilts GC 

The Erlestoke thanked all the players and wished to see them at the Autumn 
Meeting later in the year

The Captain, Ian then thanked everyone and wished all a safe journey Home.

Colin Bell




















